DOH Answers Bed Reservation Questions

DOH has posted additional answers to questions they have been receiving on the new bed reservation rules for nursing homes. The August 13, 2010 *Dear Administrator* Letter on bed hold is posted on the DOH Web site here. The page contains links to the new and previous Q&A documents.

The Q&As address the conditions under which a resident qualifies for another 14 days of bed hold, how the vacancy calculation is affected by bed hold limits and a number other issues about which members have been asking. The document lists the DOH e-mail for further questions or comments as BQA@health.state.ny.us.

NYAHSA Contact: Elliott Frost, efrost@nyahsa.org, 518-449-2707, ext. 140.